WE GOT NICE COVERAGE IN THE OLD DAYS (early Sailing Club file)
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Salllng Club Elects Offlcers For 1974
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T.l. To Host Monterey
For Admiral Van Arsdall
~—~Challenge Team Races

The Thanksgiving Holidays, Satur-
day and Sunday, 24/25 Nov., will see
the Treasure Island Sailing Club and
Monterey’s  Naval  Postgraduate
School Sailing Association vying for
the Admiral Van Arsdall Challenge
Trophy. ;

The Challenge Team races will be
held in recognition of Rear Admiral
Clyde J. Van Arsdall’s interest and
support in competitive sailing.

The Admiral, who retired this past
June from duty as Commandant,
Twelfth Naval District, wasa lon g time
avid and experienced participant in
sailing,

It was he who handled the foredeck

and spinnaker for the Treasure Island
Team when it placed 2nd at Monterey
in May.

The races will get underway at ap-
proximately 1130. The start and finish

lines will be located off Pier 11 (near

Port Services, across from the Com-
missary). :
Stan Lichlyter, who headed up the

'_‘Race'-Gemgut,e@ for the 12th T ND

Champmnshlps, is chazrman
General spectators, as well as Club
members are cordially invited to it~

-ness what should be an exciting 2- day 1

event. Pier 11 is the best vantage point.

Election of TISC officers for 1974
resulted in an eager and energetic
group. The new officers take office on
1 January.

-Commodore Captain
Haight (1973 Vice Commodore)

Vice Commodore — FTCS Jud
Rouch (also newly elected Rear Com-
modore of the National organization
— USNSA) :

Rear Commodore . (Quahﬁcatlons)
— Jim Ward (Commodore in 1972)

Rear Commodore (Racing) —
LCDR Tony Seltys (winning skipper
at 12ND Cham-pionships)

Rear Commodore (Cruising) — Ar-=
lene Ameigh (Captain of Women’s
Sailing Team in 1973)

Mort-

In other TISC news, 1974 club mem-
bers will automatically be members of
the U. S. Naval Sailing Association.
Membership in this national organi--
zation will be of benefit to all mem-
bers particularly in the area of recip-
rocal qualifications recognition.

As a result of their popularity, the
bi-weekly Fleet races will continue into
the winter, weather permitting. All in-
terested persons are invited to come to
the Marina at 1300 on the Sundays, 9
Dec, 23 Dec, 6 Jan, ete.

In a related Sailing happening, the
Bay Area Naval Sailing Association
has elected as its President for 1974,
Captain Bud Fiske (1973 TISC Com-
modore); Captain Don Lake is Vice
President and FTCS Jud Rouch is Sec-
retary-Treasurer. LCDR Tony Soltys
is the TISC delegate. LT Al Harris is
the Com 12 representative.

5 Treasurer — LT Dave Zoellner (Re-

| elected)

Secretary — DOI]S Lequieu (Re-

e | elected)

Appointed as members-at-large, to

. make up the remainder of the Exec-

, aitive Committee, were QMC Jim Le-
‘quleu and CDR (Ret) Stan Llchlyter
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